LIBRARY BOARD MEETING MINUTES – November 16, 2015
Present:  Connie Kudlack, Scott Kunkler,  Linda Styer, John Gordon, Paul Kelly, Janet Acker,  Deb Kropp, Sharon Costello  Director- Kim Graff

Excused: JR Delia, Mary Carney 

Absent:   Dale Dorner

Connie asked that the meeting begin with a moment is silence for the victims of the terrorist attack in Paris.

Janet moved to approve October minutes. John seconded.  Minutes were approved.

Treasurer's Report
Scott made a motion to accept financial report including the detail of the checks written for the month and noting recognized corrections to the P and L statement regarding the Appeal Letter. Connie seconded. Motion carried.
Fund raising Committee
Christmas trees are being donated.  We will have to cut and transport them on December 4th.  We need home made cookies for the greenery sale and to be dropped off on Friday December 4th.  

Discussion occurred on new fund-raising ideas.

Development Committee 

$5,180 came in for the appeal letter in October.  Many were new donors.  

Finance Committee
Looked at first run for budget.  (The first run shows a shortfall of $10,000.)

Next budget meeting will be Monday December 7 at 7pm.  The goal will be to have a budget to vote on at the next meeting.

Linda made a motion to accept the finance committee report.  Connie seconded.  Motion passed.

Director's Report
Discussed the library logo.  

Discussed a youth services position.  

Sharon made a motion to spend up to $500 to repair the library copier.  Scott seconded.  Motion passed.

The building was used heavily this past month especially on Halloween. Interest was expressed on holding a Halloween event in the library next year.

Scott made a motion to accept the director's report.  Janet seconded.  Motion passed.

Survey
Janet reported that the survey is nearly complete.

New Business
Attendance at the board meeting is important.  Three consecutive unexcused absences can result in removal from the board. 

Janet made a motion to adjourn.  Scott seconded.  Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 9:34 pm.
Next Board Meeting will be December 14 at 7pm instead of the 21st as originally scheduled.

The January board meeting has been moved to Tuesday January 19th to avoid the MLKJr holiday.
